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I would like to thank the European Society for Vascular Surgery for providing me with travel grant and making possible my participation and presenting the results of my PhD study at the 32nd ESVS annual meeting in Valencia, Spain. 
The organization of the conference was really good. All the information in the main session was up-to-date, and I will use recent guidelines in my own practice. Helpfully, all the latest changes in treatment strategies were highlighted. As for me, BASIL-3 trial updates were really interesting. 
I attended ESVS academy workshop dedicated to lower limbs revascularization. The course consisted of two parts: short lecture with tips-and-tricks provided to a small group, and practice part, where I could improve my technical skills under supervision of the leading experts in this field. I’m planning to pass the FEBVS exam, so I think the attendance at FEBVS workshop during next ESVS meeting is absolutely necessary.
Within the poster session I’ve presented the results of my PhD study dedicated to popliteal artery occlusive disease. Considering the opinion of the world’s leading experts helped me to improve the quality of my scientific work.
In summary, international clinical experience is extremely useful for PhD study, and ESVS annual meeting is a great chance to get the feedback on your work and keep your knowledge up-to-date. 
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